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June 7, 1955

Dear Laura Gilpin:

I am very sorry about the mixup in the 
picture credit with our article on the Girl Scouts.
It was apparently my fault and I am glad to know 
that you were not responsible for those very 
mediocre pictures which we used. We shall try 
to make clarification.

Incidentally, you probably received a 
claim in payment for those pictures. If you have 
and the check has not gone through, I believe the 
check should be turned over to Gillian Wethey. You 
could make out any arrangements you want to her 
with her.

You should have received your transparency 
by this time.

Sincerely,

RflVfllOND CARLSON <£&$».


